



Medicaid

1 message

Anita Morris<

Wed, Sep 11, 2013 at 10:25 AM

To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

I work in healthcare at a hospital and I see first-hand how badly uninsured patients need access to Medicaid. It would not only be beneficial to the patient to be able to receive much needed healthcare but to our hospital itself. Please consider voting to expand Medicaid thereby providing payments to small rural hospitals who need to get paid for their services rendered. Otherwise our hospital could be forced to make cuts and I could end up unemployed and uninsured myself.

Sincerely,

Anita Morris

Culpeper, VA